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January 6, 2025 
 
Trevor Davies, Chief Executive Officer 
British Columbia School Trustees Association 
4th Floor - 1580 West Broadway, 
Vancouver, BC V6J 5K9 
tdavies@BCSTA.org  
 
Dear Mr. Davies, 
 
On behalf of the Pacific Rim School District, I am pleased to extend our warmest congratulations on 
your appointment as the Chief Executive Officer of the British Columbia School Trustees 
Association (BCSTA). Your selection for this pivotal role reflects your exceptional leadership, 
experience, and dedication to advancing public education in our province. 
 
BCSTA plays a vital role in advocating for strong governance, collaboration, and innovation within 
the education sector. As the new CEO, you bring a unique opportunity to further enhance the 
support and resources provided to trustees, school districts, and the broader education 
community. We are confident that your leadership will inspire meaningful dialogue and action in 
addressing the challenges and opportunities facing education in British Columbia today. 
 
Your advocacy for public services, belief in the strength of community and partner relations, and 
your commitment to good governance, aligns well with our shared mission to foster equitable, 
inclusive, and high-quality learning environments for all students. 
 
As you begin your tenure, please know that the Pacific Rim School District values the strong 
partnership we have with BCSTA and looks forward to collaborating with you to strengthen 
governance practices and advocate for the needs of our students, staff, and communities. Together, 
we can continue to ensure that public education remains a cornerstone of opportunity and growth 
for all. 
 
Once again, congratulations on this well-deserved appointment. We wish you every success in your 
new role and look forward to working closely with you to advance our shared vision for public 
education in British Columbia. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Pam Craig, Board Chair 
Board of Education 
Pacific Rim School District 
4690 Roger Street, 
Port Alberni, BC V9Y 3Z4 
www.sd70.bc.ca 
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